
Announcements  

YOUTH HAPPENINGS 
 

Today: Super Bowl Party at the Clarks’, 5 p.m. 
February 8-10: Confirmation Retreat at the Abbey of Gethsemani. 

 

To make your 2013 pledge online, go to 
christcathedral.org/give 

EVENING PRAYER ACCOMPANIED BY 
MUSIC OF THE TAIZÉ COMMUNITY 

 

February 10, 2013  
6:00 p.m. 

WEATHER ADVISORIES 
 

When inclement weather strikes, please check the  
Cathedral website, christcathedral.org,  

for current notices about schedules at the Cathedral. 

THE BIBLE CHALLENGE 
 

The Bible Challenge will not meet today. Our next meeting will 
be Wednesday, February 6, 11 a.m.-12 p.m.  
 

Readings for week 19, beginning February 4 
 

Day 127 I Kings 22, Psalm 105, Acts 20 
Day 128 II Kings 1-3, Psalm 106, Acts 21 
Day 129 II Kings 4-6, Psalm 107, Acts 22 
Day 130 II Kings 7-9, Psalm 108, Acts 23 
Day 131 II Kings 10-12, Psalm 109, Acts 24 
Day 132 II Kings 13-15, Psalm 110,  Acts 25 
Day 133 Enjoy hearing the Scriptures read aloud in church 

 

STUMBLING TOWARD CALVARY 
LENTEN SERIES  

 

led by  
Merrill Farnsworth and  

The Reverend Canon Gene B. Manning 
 

February 14, 21, 27 and March 7, 14 
12:00-1:15 p.m. 

 

The Wheeler Room 
 

Please join us for this creative and sacred time  
as we journey through Lent.  

 

In our brokenness we stumble toward Calvary, seeking to 
surrender the crippling burdens of fear, guilt and shame at the 
foot of the cross, allowing the Lord’s gift of redemption to 
permeate our being and render us whole. Join us during this 
season of Lent to explore reconciliation through scripture and 
sacred imagination. 
 

Gene and Merrill will facilitate reflection upon God’s Holy 
Word and will prompt the imagination into poetry and prose. 
For questions, please contact Canon Manning at 
gmanning@christcathedral.org or at 615.255.7729. For more 
information about The Writing Circle and how it works, visit 
writingcircle.org. No previous writing workshop experience 
needed. 

LENTEN REFLECTIONS BOOKLET 
 

This year’s Lenten Reflections booklet will be available to 
pick up beginning Ash Wednesday. Reflections will also be 
posted on the website at christcathedral.org. These reflections 
are intended to enhance your daily devotion throughout the 
season of Lent. Thank you to all of this year’s excellent writers. 

SUMMER INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
PRESTON TAYLOR MINISTRIES (PTM) 

One of the agencies the Cathedral supports. 
 
Know of a college student looking for a place to intern this 
summer? PTM has various internship opportunities within the 
Calvin House youth program, the 5th-6th grade Summer Salt 
Program, and the summer program for elementary students. 
This is a great chance for college students to be immersed in 
the world of a nonprofit as they gain work experience, hone 
leadership skills, and take on the responsibility of coordinating 
various aspects of a program. Please pass this on to anyone 
who comes to mind! With questions or interest, please contact 
Martha Willis, Martha@prestontaylorministries.org.  



 

Christ Church Cathedral  
Sacred Space for the City 

  

LENTEN SYMPOSIUM 
LIVING OUR FAITH 

“Sounding the Depths and Heights” 
  

featuring 

THE REVEREND DR. JEREMY BEGBIE 
  

March 15-17, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Reverend Dr. Jeremy Begbie will examine how music has 
unique powers to reach into the depths and heights of the 
Gospel. Friday evening will feature an event with Dean 
Timothy Kimbrough and Jeremy Begbie and piano. Saturday 
will feature two lectures (including piano performance 
and recorded music) titled “Re-Shaping Lament: Music and 
the Psalms of Sorrow” and “Joy in the Morning: The Music 
of Resurrection.” 
  

The Reverend Dr. Begbie is the inaugural holder of the 
Thomas A. Langford Research Professorship in Theology 
at Duke University Divinity School. He is also a Senior 
Member at Wolfson College, Cambridge and Affiliated 
Lecturer in the Faculty of Music at the University of Cambridge. 

Friday, March 15 
Reception 5:30 p.m.; Dinner 6:00 p.m.;  
Informal Interview with the Dean, Jeremy Begbie  
and Piano: 7:00-8:30 p.m. 
 

Saturday, March 16 
Lectures: 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 
 

SUGGESTED DONATION 
Dinner, Friday and Saturday Lecture, $25 
Go to christcathedral.org/education/symposium to 
make reservations and see a detailed list of suggested 
donations. Flyers are also available on the pew rack 
across from the reception desk. 
 

Reservations, payment required and request for  
childcare by Monday, March 11. 
 

The Reverend Dr. Begbie will be our guest 
preacher on Sunday, March 17, at the 8:30 a.m. 
and 11:00 a.m. liturgies and the Sunday Forum at 
9:45 a.m. 

 
 
 
 

YOU ARE INVITED TO 
SHROVE TUESDAY PANCAKE SUPPER 

FEBRUARY 12, 2013 
5:00 P.M.-7:30 P.M. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hosted by the CATHEDRAL YOUTH 

 

SUGGESTED DONATION: 
$10/person, $30 for family of 4 

Donations graciously accepted at the door. 
 

Reservations and information:  
Please contact Mary Gail Compton 
mgcompton@christcathedral.org 

 

Deadline for reservations: Friday, February 8, at noon. 
 

This is a youth group fundraiser. 
Proceeds directly fund the four summer mission trips  

and countless outreach projects. 

ROOM IN THE INN 
 

Men’s coats and jeans are needed sizes L, XL, and XXL.  
 
Please contact David Morton, dmorton60@gmail.com, for 
more information or if you have clothing to donate. 

WEDNESDAY EVENINGS AT THE CATHEDRAL  
 

February 20, 27, March 6, 13, 20, 2013 
Dinner 5:15 p.m. Suggested donation $5/$3 

Program 6:30-7:30 p.m. 
 

BE STILL AND KNOW:  
PRAYER PRACTICES FOR LENT 

 

Each Wednesday evening in Lent, a new prayer practice will 
be introduced.  These practices include: 
 

February 20: Praying with Icons, Teresa Harrison 
 

February 27: Prayer Walking, Reverend Becca Stevens 
 

March 6: Lectio Divina, Carolyn Goddard 
 

March 13: Fasting as a Prayer Practice, Timothy Kimbrough, Dean 
 

March 20: Praying the Daily Office, Joshua Caler, Curate 
 

Each evening will introduce a new practice 
 

Dinner reservations are required by 4 p.m. on Monday of each week. 
Please call Marti Lawson at 615.255.7729 for reservations. 


